
 

Friday 18 June 
 
 
The first of our Y6 classes kicked off the residentials this week.  They spent a tremendous couple of days in the 
mountains and on the sea; the photographs look amazing and I am excited to hear all about it on Monday.  
The remaining two classes are raring to go next week - New Zealand Class have certainly set the tone and whet 
the appetite for the rest of us! 
 
Y4 hosted the PEd Flt this week, who explained the mysterious concept of the ‘Wet Bulb Globe Temperature’.  
Learning first-hand how this important temperature device works and how to accurately read it will certainly 
keep our children safe.  Thank you for coming in and working with us! 
 
As you will know 4 July, is American Independence Day.  To mark the occasion, and raise funds for our PTA, we 
are inviting children and staff to come into school in outfits befitting the occasion.  Red, white and blue – what 
is the outfit for you!?  Please bring in a 1 Euro donation which will go towards the PTA funds that provides 
additional treats for your children. 
 
With Fathers’ Day this weekend, I hope you have a restful and enjoyable Sunday. 
 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend,  
 
Ben Turner 
Headmaster 
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